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Fiscal Analysis 

 

FY’20 Impact: $100,000.00 loss of revenue to CLEET 

 

Full Year Impact: $100,000.00 loss of revenue to CLEET 

 

HB 1207 provides that if an officer leaves the original employing agency which paid for CLEET 

training later than one year, but less than two years, after initial employment, the second agency 

or the person receiving the training shall reimburse the original employing agency 50% of the 

cost of CLEET training and salary paid to the person while completing the basic police course by 

the original employing agency. The measure deletes language relating to the use of a promissory 

note to recoup academy training expenses. Deleting this language would reduce CLEET’s 

revenue by $100,000/year or 21% of their total operating budget outside of those covered by 

state appropriations. 
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